
 

 

Campaign Post – March 19, 2021  

 

  To:   Campaign Supporters, Community Friends & Associates, Council Members 

 

Will there be a Funding Announcement 
for the new Windsor-Essex Hospital? 

 

Ontario will table 2021 budget on March 24th! 
 

NEWS Update from your Mayor’s & Warden. 
 

Finance Minister Peter Bethlenfalvy said Ontario will table its 2021 budget on March 24th as the 
Financial Accountability Office says there is still at least $4.5 billion the Ford government has not 
yet spent.  
 
Click here to view the Finance Ministers pre-announcement:  
 https://toronto.ctvnews.ca/ontario-will-table-2021-budget-on-march-24-finance-minister-says-1.5342928   
 
Be sure to watch the Ontario 2021 Budget, and we will be the first to let you know what happens.  
 
“The future of our new Hospital Plan is dependent on this Budget!” 

____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Our Mayor’s and Warden have been busy writing letters to the Ontario Finance Minister regarding 

“Urgent need for Hospital Funding in Windsor-Essex” 
 
Click here to read their shared letters: 
 
 
Add your support to our Campaign by emailing Premier Ford and the Minister of Finance today! 

o premier@ontario.ca 

o peter.bethlenfalvyco@pc.ola.org 

Sent on behalf of your “Citizens for Healthcare Team” 
 
 

Visit our website at:  citizensforhealthcare.com 

https://toronto.ctvnews.ca/ontario-will-table-2021-budget-on-march-24-finance-minister-says-1.5342928
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